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Product End-of-Life Notice 
 
 
January 17, 2019 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 
 
Transition Networks would like to inform you of our plans to discontinue our Point System RS422/485 
media converters.  This end-of-life announcement is part of the larger discontinuation the Point System 
family of media converters announced back in January of 2016.  
 
Discontinued Product: 
Model Description 
 RS422/485 Point System Slide-in Card 
CRS4F3211-100 RS422/485 Terminal block 1.2km to 1300nm MM ST 2km 
CRS4F3213-100 RS422/485 Terminal block 1.2km to 1300nm MM SC 2km 
CRS4F3214-100 RS422/485 Terminal block 1.2km to 1300nm SM SC 20km 
 RS422/485 Point System Stand-alone Converter 
SRS4F3111-100 RS422/485 DB-9 1.2km to 1300nm MM ST 2km 
SRS4F3113-100 RS422/485 DB-9 1.2km to 1300nm MM SC 2km 
SRS4F3114-100 RS422/485 DB-9 1.2km to 1300nm SM SC 20km 
SRS4F3211-100 RS422/485 Terminal block 1.2km to 1300nm MM ST 2km 
SRS4F3213-100 RS422/485 Terminal block 1.2km to 1300nm MM SC 2km 
SRS4F3214-100 RS422/485 Terminal block 1.2km to 1300nm SM SC 20km 
  
 
Replacement Product: 
A direct replacement product will not be offered. 
  
Last Order Date: 
Orders will be accepted for the discontinued product through April 30, 2019 or while supplies last. 
 
Closing: 
We look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our comprehensive 
product line.  Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Transition Networks Management Team 


